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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

Diary Dates 
 
 
 
 
Fri 21 Oct -  PFA Cake Stall (Years 1 & 2) 
Thu 3 Nov – PFA ‘Witches and Wizards Disco 
Thu 10 Nov – KS2 football Glebeland V BNC 3:15 – 
                      4:15 (further details to follow) 
Thu 15 Dec – whole school trip to the Panto 
 

Message from Mrs Barnard 
 
 
 
This week our school assembly focused on our core value of Ambition. We had a school discussion 
about what it means to be ambitious - We challenge ourselves and others to work hard to achieve 
highly. We celebrate our achievements. We strive to be the best we can possibly be. 
I have certainly seen this in pupils writing this week and we will be displaying a selection of all 
classes writing in our school to celebrate this ambition. 
 
A polite reminder that our school day finishes at 3:15pm. Please can you ensure that you are at your 
child's class on time to collect them. Any pupil not collected by 3:20pm will need to be collected from the 
front office. 

 

We have been asked to invite you all to the Benefice Harvest Festival which takes place on Sunday 9th 
October at Raveningham Church starting at 3pm. A Ploughman’s Tea and refreshments will be provided 
and you are all welcome to attend.  (This is not a school event.) 

PTA News 
 
 
 
Tickets for the ‘Witches and Wizards’ Disco on 
Thursday 3rd November will go on sale next week.   
 
If anyone is interested in getting involved with the PTA 
please give your name to Diane in the office. 
 
 

This Week’s Awards 

This Week’s awards were presented to: 
 

Star of the Week      Citizen of the Week 
Poppy for working really hard to learn our Talk for   Willow for approaching challenges with a can-do 
Writing text attitude 
Sebastian for writing a great poem this week Torben for showing ambition in his learning 
Jessica R for her poetry skills Jacob P for being polite and kind with his words 
 

Reading Champions 
 

Champions: Lorna, Nancy, Thomas B and Sonnie 
 

Swimming 

We are hoping to recommence swimming lessons this term.  Unfortunately, The Phoenix Pool in Bradwell is now 
under new management and they no longer offer as many Schools sessions as previously so we are having to 
wait until there is a space for us.  Initially the lessons will be for the children in Years 5 & 6 and as soon as we are 
allocated a slot we will advise you.  



 
 
 
 

In Maths this week Robins have been learning about pairing and sorting.We have learnt how to play pairs, had 

a treasure hunt around the classroom looking for matching pairs and have learnt how to categorise and sort 

groups of objects and people using different characteristics.  

Thank you for all the autumn bags which were returned this week. We have used items from the bags to print 

and paint with in art and have sorted the leaves by shape, colour and size in Maths. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Safety Notice. 
 
Please could we ask you all to drive into the school grounds SLOWLY and take care 
at all times. 
 

Woodpeckers  
This week Woodpecker Class have been using the poem ‘This is Pink’ to support their own writing.  
Children planned their own ideas and even began selecting words to make their poem rhyme. 
In Maths they have been using the addition sign to record number bonds. 
Our whole class reading has been around ‘Where The Wild Things Are.’ 

Class News 

Red Kites 
Red Kites have had a busy week writing their Treasure Island stories. The children have worked really hard and 
have been imaginative and creative in writing them.  
 

Robins 
This week Robins have been learning  
about making comparisons in maths and  
have worked as a class to compare their  
heights and the length of their shoes. In  
art this week, Robins have learnt about  
mosaics and have created some beautiful  
autumn mosaics. 
 

 

 
 

 

Starlings 
This week Starling Class have completed their place value unit in Maths.  On Monday we learned about 
Roman numerals up to one hundred and the class worked together to crack code and find out Julius 
Caesar’s message.  It was his famous quote ‘It is better to create than to learn – creating is the 
essence of life.’ 

 
 

 


